
From: Beth Ocar
To: Lisa Diesslin
Subject: Teacher Pension Reform on Monday
Date: Friday, March 3, 2023 1:35:56 PM

Hello Lisa,
I understand there are many folks vying for funding due to the surplus. I'm writing to ask you
to advocate for the 60/30 compromise on the teacher pension reform; it is less expensive than
the other proposal and therefore much more likely to make it---and I cannot emphasize
enough how important some kind of reform is to restore equity in pension for teachers!

If I can be helpful in any way to advocate for ANY pension reform for teachers, I'm absolutely
willing to lend my time and energy. Please let me know.

Bethany Ocar (she/her)
Hopkins High School CLR English Teacher 
2400 Lindbergh Drive
Minnetonka, MN 55305
952.988.4543
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